
 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

28 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Parent/Carers’ Evening – Wednesday 30 April 2025 
 
I am pleased to invite you to our Year 7 Parent/Carers’ Evening, which will take place on 
Wednesday 30 April 2025 between 4:30pm and 6:30pm.  This is a valuable opportunity 
for you to meet with your child’s teachers and discuss their progress, achievements, and 
areas for development. 
 
During the evening, you will have the chance to gain insights into your child’s learning 
and find out how best to support their education moving forward.  We encourage all 
parents and carers to attend, as these discussions play a vital role in ensuring your child 
reaches their full potential. 
 
Appointments with staff can be booked through our online appointment system, which 
you can access using the following link: https://appletonacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk.  We 
will send a text message to inform you when bookings open, and we encourage you to 
book appointments quickly to ensure you can meet the teachers you wish to speak to. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you into school for this important event.  If you are unable 
to attend for any reason or have any questions or concerns, please contact us by 
emailing info@appletonacademy.co.uk in the first instance. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in ensuring the best possible outcomes for your 
child.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss Crookes 
Head of Year 7  
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